Nursery Topic Information – Spring Term 2 2020
Who’s been eating my porridge?
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Who has been eating the three bear’s porridge? Why won’t the troll let the goats cross the bridge? How could the three little pigs build stronger houses? This half term, we’ll be immersing ourselves in traditional stories, including ‘The Runaway Pancake’, ‘Goldilocks And The Three Bears’, ‘The Three Little Pigs’ and ‘The Three Billy Goats Gruff’. We will be talking about the events in the stories, acting them out using costumes and puppets, and discussing why the different characters behaved in the way they did.
In our Literacy work, we’ll share many different traditional stories, create story maps to recall what happened and explore initial sounds in words as well as rhyme and rhythm. Using our maths skills, we’ll match buttons to numbered gingerbread men and create story characters using 2D shapes.  We will explore many different messy and malleable materials including porridge, gingerbread playdough and jelly.  We will get creative, making our own character masks, gingerbread people sun-catchers and experiment painting with a variety of different tools and materials.
At the end of the project, we would love you to come and join us at our stay and play session to help us cut, stick and colour gingerbread people with our faces on.
Stay and Play Dates:  Monday 23rd and Tuesday 24th March – 2.40-3pm.  Please only attend these ‘Stay and Play’ sessions if your child is booked into Nursery that afternoon.  We will continue to rotate the day/time we hold these sessions so that everyone has a chance to attend throughout the year.
Help your child prepare for their project:  Enjoy sharing traditional stories at home!  We have lots in our library books to take home, or alternatively Honiton Library has a good number too.  Why not try acting out a traditional story with your child, making masks for the characters or using soft toys.
